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Hello:  First of all, my deepest gratitude for having been 
included on the recent (14 April 2025) Honor Flight.  It was 
a truly enriching and humbling experience and I cannot 
say thanks enough, I was treated like a king.   
       This is in no way a complaint, but simply a query with 
no response needed. I noted I was tagged for the Flight as 
a Vietnam Era vet, for which I have always thought myself 
ineligible. I checked and found that the Vietnam Era is for 
those who served in the Republic of Vietnam 28 Feb 1961 
to 7 May 1975.  Vietnam Era for all others:  5 Aug 1964 to 
7 May 1975.   
        My dates are 6 June 1961 for three years and I was 
separated in May 1964 having served my entire hitch in 
Germany and never in Vietnam. I may have put the wrong 
dates on my return forms, or the eligibility dates may have 
changed, or someone may have simply slipped up .  At 
this point it is of no consequence and no response is 
necessary, please.  This is only for your consideration for 
future Honor Flights. 
        Again, thank you for my Flight. Best Regards, John 
Brunner.      
 


